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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or  
July 29, 2015           Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
Low Water Pressure on Florida Avenue,  
Louisa Street and Piety Street 
 
Residents and businesses on Florida Avenue from Desire Street to St. Ferdinand Street, on Louisa 
Street from Florida Avenue to N. Dorgenois Street and on Piety Street from Florida Avenue to N. 
Dorgenois Street will experience low water pressure on Monday, August 3, 2015 from 8 a.m. until 
5 p.m.  
 
Boh Brothers Construction Company, working for the Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans and 
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, will be cutting and capping water lines that serve the area. This work 
is part of the Florida Avenue Drainage Canal- SELA Project.  
 
 
The affected areas are:  

ON         FROM     TO  
Florida Avenue    Desire Street   St. Ferdinand Street 
Louisa Street    Florida Avenue   N. Dorgenois Street   
Piety Street     Florida Avenue   N. Dorgenois Street 
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